
Hope Pastoral Search 

Transition Updates 

 

November, 2017 

VSG conducted staff and council interviews to gather information.  Since then, they have 

provided an overview and recommendation for next steps.  Activities are underway to 

post the job opening on the VSG website by first of December. 

October, 2017 

On 10/22 Roger DeYoung announced to the congregation that he plans to resign in early 

February, 2018.  The Hope Church council has hired Vanderbloemen Search Group (VSG) 

to assist the church in finding his replacement.  VSG is a premier executive search firm 

and the only one built solely for the church with a full-time staff, real corporate training, 

and active church leadership experience.  The headquarters for VSG is located in 

Houston, TX. 


